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Dear Parent/Carer 

County lines PSHE lesson 

We are writing to inform you of a PSHE lesson that has been written by the College to educate all 

students in Year 8 to Year 11 on the subject matter of county lines. This decision has been made by 

the College safeguarding team due to drug-related concerns in the Cambridgeshire area and 

national media coverage of county lines.  

County lines is a term used to describe gangs and organised criminal networks involved in 

exporting illegal drugs using mobile phone lines or other form of “deal line”. This activity can 

happen locally or across the UK- no specified distance of travel is required. Children and 

vulnerable adults are exploited to move, store and sell drugs and money. Offenders will often use 

coercion, intimidation, violence (including sexual violence) and weapons to ensure compliance of 

victims (Keeping Children Safe in Education, September 2022).  

The lesson includes a short video clip, recommended by Cambridgeshire Local Safeguarding Board 

and filmed by AlterEgo Creative Solutions, that illustrates the different stages of grooming that are 

used by criminals to entice young people into this world. Furthermore, the lesson provides 

students with information on what signs to look out for and what to do if they are concerned.  

The College plans to host an online ‘live’ event on county lines for parents/carers to attend in the 

New Year. During this event we will use some of the lesson resources, including the short video 

clip, to further educate our wider community on this topic. We hope that this will be well attended 

as we know that some parents/carers are concerned about drugs in the local area. 

Finally, we would like to offer some advice to parents/carers about what to do if there are any 
concerns around county lines. The National Crime Agency states the best advice is to trust your 
instincts and even if someone isn't involved in county lines drug dealing, they may be being 
exploited in some other way, so it's always worth speaking out. This can be done by: 
 

·         speaking to the local police by dialling 101, or in an emergency 999; 
·         contacting the independent charity Crimestoppers on 0800 555 111 (this allows the 

reported to remain anonymous) and; 
·         reporting concerns linked to the railways to the British Transport Police by texting 61016 

from your mobile. 
 

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.bbc.co.uk%2Fnews%2Fuk-63759703&data=05%7C01%7Cjbutcher%40lintonvc.org%7C6252e2b437764e72355308dad8370552%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638060028204408657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=PRh2jZmmcJNsqVx64k2vdEgi6yYTo0EunZOwpaErzfI%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.nationalcrimeagency.gov.uk%2Fwhat-we-do%2Fcrime-threats%2Fdrug-trafficking%2Fcounty-lines&data=05%7C01%7Cjbutcher%40lintonvc.org%7C6252e2b437764e72355308dad8370552%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638060028204408657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=RNDiGz765mDpMwi1PBsuW1TF32NcICZrDYcmsVXIoaY%3D&reserved=0
https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fcrimestoppers-uk.org%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cjbutcher%40lintonvc.org%7C6252e2b437764e72355308dad8370552%7C8ba393df16e348e985d812aa9418ab73%7C0%7C0%7C638060028204408657%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=zuj5MsZ9nkLwxqb3aWEgoRJeswN1G1sE%2Fyc71KuLzqg%3D&reserved=0
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Any drug-related information shared with the College is always taken seriously and followed up 
with the most appropriate services. 
 
We will be in contact again soon with confirmation of our live event date and time. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
  
 
Shahla Matarazzo 
Deputy Principal I DSL 

 


